The May 22, 2017 Green Space Committee Meeting was called to order at
10:00AM by our President, Margaret Williford. Those in attendance were, Ausra
Zarins, Barbara Vanecko and Sandy Komasinski. Joan Solbeck was out of town.

We had a resident new to Beverly Shores visit us for our meeting. Evie
Richardson had just moved to town and wanted to learn about Green Space. We
explained our efforts as a committee and encouraged her to support us by telling
others about our mission.

Then we reviewed our letters which we send to our potential donors of
properties. The second letter needed to be revised in reference to the funds
available to offset donors’ expenses if these costs proved to be difficult to absorb.

We worked on the idea of creating a map for our website listing the 19 lots
already donated to Green Space. Ausra Zarins has worked on such a map and will
work on pairing it with address descriptions.

Sandy Komasinski will put together some drafts of information to be placed on
the town website for us to look at during our next meeting. Ideas for a “Q and A”
section were positive.

At our next meeting on July 10", we’ll discuss a future mailing to prospective
donors. Our meeting adjourned at 11:00AM.

Barbara Vanecko



